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5th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your understanding and support whilst we have been setting up the new normal again! 
I think we have heard from most Key Workers and families with circumstances who require places but if you 
haven’t spoken to us and need to chat then please do call me.  
We are once again having our resilience tested but by all working together and supporting each other we will 
get through to better times.  
The teachers have been looking at arrangements and we have agreed: 
Children in school do not need to be in school uniform, but please can they wear appropriate, sensible 
clothing and clothes suitable for PE and Games on those days.  
All the children coming into school can come between 8.30-8.45 in the morning and all will finish at 3.15. At 
present we will use both gates as before at the end of the day.  Breakfast Club will operate from 7.30 and 
afterschool club until 4.15.  
Teachers will be contacting you with times for Teams meetings and arrangements. If you do not have your 
Teams log in please check through your old emails and if you cannot find it email the office and the class 
teacher. We cannot guarantee to answer straight away as there are a lot of arrangements to set up at 
present. 
The teachers will keep registers of parents logging onto the Teams meetings and of work completed as there 
is now an expectation that home learning will be completed. If there are any difficulties Mrs Wrixon will call 
you to offer support.   
Please look at our website for helplines and support on offer. 
Please can we ask that all the hygiene rules are followed, mask are worn by parents at drop off and pickups, 
hands are washed before coming in to school and clothes are regularly changed.  
We will get through this together and better times will come. Please do not hesitate to call me if I can be of 
any help, 
Keeping you all in our hearts, 
Karen Wrixon 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Karen Wrixon 
Headteacher 
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Charlie Mackesy  
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